
1540 KCS Telephone: 642-8214

Waccamaw Broadcasting Company
WOOZ AM

P. O. BOX 958 WH ITEV I LLE, N. C. 28472

November 3, 1977

Dear Kermit,

It was with pleasure that I read of your reception of our signal

in Penneylvania. The log you supplied is correct as stated.

WOOZ is a relatively new station having signed on January 1, 1977.

We have been logged by several NRC members, but I believe you are about

the most distant to receive us.

Sincerely,

inglet President

Waccamaw Broadcasting Company


